We will be holding  auditions on September 28 – 3-5pm and September 29 3-5 pm for our upcoming musical “The Little Mermaid, jr.”  Students only have to come one day of the auditions.
Come prepared to sing a song of choice (Bring accompaniment if using accompaniment – you may sing acapella) The purpose of your song is to demonstrate your voice and your vocal range.
After singing, students will be asked to read various parts from the play.

If auditioning for a non-singing role or non-speaking role, please indicate on audition form.  
If auditioning for a non-singing role, you do not have to sing in audition.  
Parts will be announced by October 4 and placed on Auditorium Door.
